
Dial-in Number for 9:45 AM Service:  
888-719-1054 

MT. ZION UCC ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR WEEK OF 01.26.25 

WEEKLY SCHEDULE 

 

Jan 26 (Su)  Adult Sunday School in Room 5, 8:30 AM 

    In-person & streaming service, 9:45 AM 

    Children’s Sunday school during the 9:45 AM  
    Service 

    Church Council Meeting in Room 5, following the  
    service 

    J-Walker and Youth Group Bowling at Colony Park 
    North Bowling Alley, 2:30-5:00 PM   

 

January 28 (Tu) Tri-M Prayer Breakfast at Stonybrook, 6:45 AM 

    Book study in the parlor, 10:00 AM     

  

Jan 30 (Th)  “Great Expectations” Bible Study in Room 5,  
    9:30 AM 

    Worship choir practice in the choir room, 7:00 PM 

 

Feb 2 (Su)  Intergenerational Confirmation Class in Room 5,  
    8:30 AM 

    In-person & streaming service, 9:45 AM 

    Children’s Sunday school during the 9:45 AM  
    Service 

We are in need of 4-5 individuals to serve on our 
Lent Worship Team. The Lent team plans various 
aspects of worship such as visuals, hymns, liturgy, 
and activities. No specific skill set is needed as you'll 
all be able to share the talents that you have. The 
team usually meets multiple times through Janu-
ary/February to plan for this season. You can sign up 
using the link below!  

ttsu.me/lentworship 

In the event of inclement 
weather, please check WGAL 
(www.WGAL.com) website, 
Mt. Zion’s website 
(www.mtzionucc.org), the 
church voicemail, or Mt. Zi-
on’s Facebook page for 
changes.  

Our February congregational meeting will be on 
Sunday, February 23rd immediately following the 
worship service (around 11:00 AM). We will vote 
on approving the 2024 annual report and honor-
ing our outgoing council members at this meet-
ing. You can participate on Zoom, but we do ask 
that you sign up so we can send you the Zoom 
link. You can sign up using the link below. The  
Annual Report will be available in the side and 
back narthexes in the coming weeks. 
 

ttsu.me/congmeeting 

We are looking to get the handchime choir up and 
running again! Charlie Hull is willing to direct the 
choir and we are hoping to get the group together to 
play sometime during the Easter season! 

We're hoping to have practices on Thursdays from 
6:00-7:00 PM in the bell choir room. The bell choir 
room can be found on the left hand side of the hall-
way where the church office is located (across from 
the 4th-6th grade classroom). If you are interested, 
simply sign up using the link below. We ask that you 
express interest no later than Sunday, February 
16th, so that we have time to begin practices. 

ttsu.me/handchimes 



MT. ZION UCC ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR WEEK OF 01.26.25 

STEWARDSHIP REPORT 2025 

Weekly Attendance 

Date Attendance 

December 29, 2024 46 (in-person) 

34 (streaming) 

January 5, 2025 64 (in-person) 

56 (streaming) 

January 12, 2025 83 (in-person) 

49 (streaming) 

January 19, 2025 No service due to 
snow 

Undergoing Treatment   
Nancy Schwartz 

Mark Miller 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS Recuperating   
Robin Everhart 

Matt Grimes 

Lina Everhart 

 

You can call the church office, e-mail 
the office, or text 717-408-9280 to  
submit prayer requests. We also have 
a prayer chain e-mail where we lift up 
prayer requests. If you’d like to join 
that e-mail list, please contact Travis 
in the church office. Outside of office 
hours, for pastoral care call Pastor 
Amy at her landline (717)384-6026.  

Nursing Care 

Rich Huber 

Al Fauth 

Adonna Barshinger 

2025 Stewardship Report YTD 

Total Income Total Expenses Diff 

$5,222.00 $10,688.60 -(5,466.60) 

January’s monthly mission is 
the YWCA’s Victim Assistance 
Center and Access York. 
Through these programs the 
YWCA works actively to help 
survivors of human trafficking, 

domestic violence, and sexual violence and 
advocates for a safer, more aware, and 
more loving world. Your gifts will go  
towards this ministry of care. 

Recent Monthly Mission Receipts 

October—
Hospice & 

Community 
Care 

November—
Central Penn 

Food Bank 
(Military 

Share) 

December—
Christmas 

Fund 

$2,425.00 $1,369.00 $3,353.00 

“Your offering envelopes for 2025 can be found in the side narthex. You can pick them up 
on Sundays during worship or stop by the church during office hours to pick them up.  

Save the date for Mt. Zion’s “Galentine’s” Chick Flick Night on Friday, Febru-
ary 21st, 2025! More information will be coming soon! 

Worship volunteers 01/26/25 

Welcome Team Vanessa Bicher, Jeff & 
Nancy Sleeger 

Liturgist Connie Wolfe 

Tech Team John Kollasch, Ron 
Miles, & Joseph  
Vacante 

We will be installing five new council members during the service today!  They will 
be Carol Bair, Drew Dallam, Genevieve Rhinehart, Tim Rhinehart, & Sarah Shaffer. 

We thank these members for their service to the church! 


